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Sayers, Margery

From: Dean Mahlstedt <birdingboyy@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, June 20, 2020 7:07 PM

To: CouncilMail
Subject: Support for CB11-2020

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

To Howard County Government:

Glass buildings are energy sinks and glass buildings are killers of birds. Building design and treated glass are an
excellent solution to both problems. This bill is an important step by Howard County to address these problems.
Don't' delay any longer—pass it now. I endorse the Howard County Bird Club's support of CB11-2020: Buildings
- bird-friendly design standards.

Thank you for your concern!

Howard County Bird Club Members,

Dean Mahlstedt & Mary Lally


